or your tenant are USDA program participants, or anticipate participation in USDA
programs, you should discuss the applicability of a certified wetland determination with
the local USDA service center, prior to starting work.

If you intend to sell property that is part of a project that requires Department of the
Army Authorization, it may be subject to the Interstate Land Sales Full Disclosure Act.
The Property Report required by Housing and Urban Development Regulation must
state whether, or not a permit for the development has been applied for, issued or
denied by the U.S. Army Corps of Engineers (Part 320.3(h) of Title 33 of the C.F.R.).

This communication does not convey any property rights, either in real estate or
material, or any exclusive privileges. It does not authorize any injury to property,
invasion of rights, or any infringement of federal, state or local laws, or regulations. It
does not obviate your requirement to obtain state or local assent required by law for the
development of this property. If the information you have submitted, and on which the
U.S. Army Corps of Engineers has based its determination is later found to be in error,
this decision may be revoked.

Thank you in advance for completing our on-line Customer Survey Form located at
http://corpsmapu.usace.army.mil/cm _apex/f?p=regulatory survey. We value your
comments and appreciate your taking the time to complete a survey each time you have
interaction with our office.

If you have any questions, please call Mr. Terry C. Kobs, at (229) 430-8567.

Sincerely,
RUTLIN.WILLIAM oigitally signed by
RUTLIN.WILLIAM.M.1390465064

M.1390465064 Date: 2021.01.15 09:06:10 -05'00"

William M. Rutlin
Chief, Coastal Branch

Copy Furnished: pdavies.redoak@gmail.com
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